
 
 

 

 

 

        

 

ANNOUNCEMENT: 
The Week of Jan. 19-22 will be Digital Learning Days  

All PCSD students will learn remotely 
 

January 15, 2020 

Dear PCSD Community: 

Throughout this unique school year, the changing COVID-19 environment has required that we remain flexible and 
ready to adjust as circumstances merit. As you may be aware, recently we have seen a rising number of new positive 
cases of COVID-19 throughout our community, and this spread is impacting our school operations with a significant 
number of COVID-19-related absences and quarantines for students, teachers, and school support staff. 

Therefore, the week of Jan. 19-22 (following the MLK Day holiday) will shift to Digital Learning Days for all 
students. All PCSD students will learn remotely. 

It is our intention to resume in-person instruction on Monday, January 25th and we will continue to update our 
community. We are fully committed to providing in-person instruction as long as it is safe and operationally viable, 
and we work closely with the Department of Public Health (DPH) to help with those determinations. We strongly 
encourage all families while at home to help reduce the spread of COVID-19 by limiting large gatherings, practicing 
social distancing, wearing masks when social distancing is not feasible, and frequently washing hands. 

Thank you for continuing to be flexible as we adapt our plans to ensure the safest and healthiest possible learning 
environment. I apologize for any inconvenience this schedule change may cause, but I believe it will help ensure that 
we are able to return to in-person instruction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Brian Otott 
Superintendent
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